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Director of the Division of Ocean Affairg
Office-of Legal Affairs

United Nations Secretariat,
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Dear Ms. De Marffy,

I refer to the request sent by Mr Hans Corell, Under-Secretary-General for legal Affairs, to Mr Donald
Johnson, Secretary-Gieneral of the Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD) for comments
on the forthcoming report on oceans and the taw of the sea.

First of all, I'wonld like to stress the. 1mportance that thc DECD and its mumber states place on the work
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The MTC has also c:onmderecl 2 c'lraft report on measures that could be cons:dered by shipping registers and
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